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RE: Support for SB 916 

 

To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

I feel strongly that unemployment benefits for striking workers gives them more 

flexibility to continue to strike and alleviates the financial burden placed upon from 

missing work. Without this, large corporations know that they can wait out striking 

workers until they have no choice but to cross the picket line and accept a poor 

contract. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Matthew Judd RN 


